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You will often find Jim standing behind the bar at KCSA events ready
to serve our members. Jim enjoys being a part of KCSA for the
interaction with people and working for a good cause.

In addition to KCSA, Jim has been the President of the Shriners, and
has been involved with the Car Guys of KC. He is proud of his sixty
years in the restaurant business. For many years he and Barbara
were the owners of the New York Bakery and Delicatessen, a Kansas
City fixture for decades until it closed in 2009.

He has been married to Barbara Holzmark for over 63 years, and
they have three children and eight grandchildren whom they adore.  Jim Holzmark in his
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_Ilim's Iad-u-ice for new members is to get involved and don't be Jsai::zt;ﬁgga
intimidated by the women. haliday party.

by Kellie Sullivan

Upcoming at the Kansas City Symphony

The Kansas City Symphony opens its 2018-19 classical concert season with
Beethoven's Triple Concerto along with the Symphonic Dances of Rachmaninoff. Noah
Geller, Mark Gibbs and Sean Chen are featured in the Beethoven piece. The concert
weekend is September 14 through 16.

On September 22, Broadway vocalist Leslie Odom, Jr. joins the
Symphony for a Pops Concert. Popular performer Ben Folds
returns to the Symphony for a concert on September 24 and 25,
and then the eclectic violin virtuoso Andrew Bird visits the
Symphony on September 29,

The Symphony's classical series continues the weekend of
October 5 through 7 with a performance of the iconic Grieg
Piana Concerto by famed pianist George Li, along with Leslie Odom, Jr.
Beethoven's Seventh Symphony.

On October 25 through 27, singer Patti Austin will be in town
for three performances with the Symphony in its Pops Concerts
series.




